
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

14.  DARROCH RESERVE - REALLOCATION OF FUNDS FROM MACFARLANE PARK  
 
 The Board considered a report seeking approval for the reallocation of remaining funds from the 

Macfarlane Park skate facility project, to Darroch Reserve for the establishment of a playground.   
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the reallocation of $22,500 from Macfarlane Park to the proposed Darroch Reserve 

playground development project be approved. 
 
 2. That staff submit a report to the Board on drainage issues in the lower Macfarlane Park area. 
 
 3. That staff arrange a seminar with the developers regarding concept plans, expectations of the 

development and costing details. 
 
 


